Memo from

KEN DUKE

BILL NITTLER
4509 S0, JULIAN ST
ENGLEWOOD, COLO 80110

NOVEMBER 6, 1970

THIS WILL CONFIRM YOUR RECEPTION OF OUR FREQ THEST FOR KANSAS CITY
ON NOVEMBER 3, 1970 AT ABOUT 5:30 AM CST.

YOU LOST THE SIGNAL AT 5:35 SIMPLY FOR THE FACT THAT KANSAS CITY HAD
CALLED US BY THEN, GIVEN US A REABING, SO WE SHUT 'ER DOWN.

GLAD TO HAVE YOUR REPORT. WOULD BE GLAD TO HAVE YOU DROP BY THE
STATION AGAIN. YES, WE DO, INDEED, STILL R USE THE "DING DONG DADDY
FROM DUMAS" SLOGAN, AS THE LITTLE MAN AT THE BOTTOM OF THE PAGE WILL
VERIFY.

NICE TC HAVE HEARD FROM YOU.

KDDD—AM

800 KC

95.3 MC

PHONE 9354141

PROMOTING DUMAS AND MOORE COUNTY 18 HOURS PER DAY



